
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Whitney Forest 

370± acres  
Ellsworth, Hancock County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board will vote on a proposal to 
allocate funds for the Frenchman Bay Conservancy’s purchase of lands in the City of Ellsworth in Hancock 
County. This parcel is identified as Map 33, Lot 7, Map 42 Lots 8 & 9, and Map 51, Lot 33. The property 
will be owned and managed by the Frenchman Bay Conservancy and will be accessible by the public via 
Hannah Way. 

Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF’s Board meeting on September 27, 2022, 
at 10:00 AM in the Deering Bldg. Room 101. This meeting will be in person and virtual; link to be posted 
at https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lmf/agendas.shtml . Written comments on the proposal accepted until 4:30 
PM September 26, 2022. Submit comments to Jason Bulay, LMF Program, email: 
jason.bulay@maine.gov, mail: #22 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333, or at the meeting. For more information, 
email the above or call 207-287-7532. 
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